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Boys Basketball Team Defense Wins the Game VS Salina 

On Thursday, Jan. 12, 2017, Stout Middle School Boys Basketball Team won 

another game against Salina. They defended very well and won by a tight score of 

18 – 15. Congratulations to our boys. Keep bouncing and beat the rim! 

Girls’ Volleyball Tryouts: Feb. 1 – Feb. 2 

Girls' volleyball tryouts are fast approaching and will be held as follows:. 

7th grade girls' tryouts: Wednesday, February 1st from 3:00-4:50 in the gym 

8th grade girls' tryouts: Thursday, February 2nd from 3:00-4:50 in the gym 

 Dress in gym clothes and athletic shoes.  

 A bus to take you home at 5:00. 

 Please see Coach Haddad in room F4 for a physical form if you have not participated in a sport 

this school year. 

Girls Swimming Team wins 105 - 69 

On Wednesday, Jan. 11, 2017, Stout Middle School Girls Swimming Team swam 

for a convincing win of 105 – 69 against Lowrey. Keep these legs kicking!  

“Save it or Shave it” is Back! 

The Save It or Shave It event is back!!!! Relay for life is holding 

a fundraiser starting Tuesday, January 17th. During lunch, 

there will be 3 boxes in the cafeteria. Each box will represent a 

teacher. The teacher who has the 

most money in their box by May 

4th will be shaving/cutting 

his/her hair at the Relay for Life assembly on May 

5th. Better yet, if you get $500 in each box then all of our 3 musketeers 

(Mrs. Crechiolo, Mr. Hool, and Mr. Lambdin) will cut/shave their hair.  

 

Mused Aljahmi offered this advice on helping others: 

“Be generous to those who need your help!” 

Always give your unconditional help for those who need it!

Today is “B” Day Students’ Corner 
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Chess Club Starts Back on January 17, 2017 

Chess Club will be starting back up next Tuesday, January 17th.  Students of 

all skill levels are welcome.  If you are interested in becoming a club member, 

please talk with Mr. Liggett – Room F6 – and join us for our first meeting 

Falcon Fund Winners: Dec. 19 – Dec. 23  

Here are the Falcon Fund Winners for the week of Dec. 19 – Dec. 23, 

2016. Claim your front of the line, headphone, or all-day hat passes 

from: 

Grade 6 - Mr. Hool  Grade 7 - Mr. Bloye   Grade 8 - Mr. Lambdin 

Hneen Aun   Fatima Alghazzi             Shamiya Reese 

Gabrielle Matzelt  Nassim Alqirsh             Shawq Alshaghdari 

Abigall Attard  Shaima Algozy             Ahmed Berri 

Math League Registration Deadline: Feb. 17 

Our Math League 2016-2017 contest will be held on either Feb. 21, or 

Feb. 28, 2017. The registration deadline is on Friday, Feb. 17, 2017. 

Stout results last year were not bad, but we can still do better. Top 

scorers will get a Math League T-shirts along with Certificates of Merit, 

and other prizes, while all participants will get Certificates of participation and a Pizza Lunch. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact Mr. Sabra. 

Make sure you visit the school’s blog to download samples of the questions and practice them.  

GeoBee Registration Deadline: Jan. 20 

GEOBEE contest will be held in the last week of January 2017. Certificates of 

Merits and a Pizza Lunch will be provided to the top scorers of each grade. The 

top prizes in the National Championship are $50,000, $25,000 and $10,000 

scholarships plus seven $500 cash prizes. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact Mr. Sabra. 

Last year was a good start for Stout. Let us make this year better. Please keep these dates in mind! 

Jan. 20, 2017 Deadline for Registration 

Jan. 23 – 27, 2017 Stout School Bees 

Feb. 6, 2017 Deadline for completion of state bee qualifying tests. 

Mar. 31, 2017 State Bees 

May 15-17, 2017 National Championship at National Geographic Society Headquarters, 

 Washington, D.C. 

May 19, 2017 National Geographic Channel & Nat Geo WILD broadcast championship at 

 8 p.m. EDT 
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